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Spring Board Workshop Minutes 

 
The Board of Education of the L’Anse Creuse Public Schools district convened a Spring Board Workshop 
on Monday, June 12, 2023 at 4:30 p.m. at the Harry L. Wheeler Community Center and Administrative 
Offices. 
 
Mrs. Ross chaired the workshop.  The meeting began at 4:33 p.m. 
 
Present:  Mrs. Hilary Dubay, President  

Mr. Adam Lipski, Vice President 
Mrs. Sharon Ross, Secretary 
Mrs. Amelia Servial, Treasurer 

  Mr. John Da Via, Trustee 
  Mr. Al Doss, Trustee 

Mr. Shane Sellers, Trustee 
  Mr. Erik Edoff, Superintendent 
  Ms. Lisa Montpas, Assistant Superintendent for Curriculum and Instruction 
  Ms. Rochelle Gauthier, Assistant Superintendent for Business and Operations 
  Dr. Greg Dixon, Assistant Superintendent for Human Resources 
  Ms. Kimberly Rawski, Director for Secondary Education 
  Ms. Laura Holbert, Director for Elementary Education 
  Ms. Nancy Supanich, Director for Special Education 
  Mr. Donald Gratton, Director for Operations 
  Ms. Beth Disbrow, Director for Finance 
  Mr. Brandon Streng, Director for Technology 
  Mrs. Nicolette Trask, Executive Assistant to the Superintendent 
  Employees and Patrons for the District 
 
 
A. Welcome & Introductions, Pledge of Allegiance 

 
Mrs. Ross welcomed and thanked everyone for attending the workshop.   
 

B. Hearing of School District Patrons 
 
Ms. Kerri Stewart and Heather Budzynowski, employees in the district, addressed the Board 
regarding building level technology support in the budget. 
 
Ms. Kristie Glovich, parent in the district, addressed the Board regarding the replacement of the 
tennis courts. 
 
Ms. Christine Templin, parent in the district, addressed the Board regarding the placement of the 
tennis courts. 

 
C. Review of 2022-2023 Budget 

 

E.11.a. 



Ms. Gauthier provided a budget PowerPoint presentation including the Zero-Based Budget 
information for this year.  Discussion followed. 
 

D. Review of 2023-2024 Budget 
 

Administration provided information on the 2023-2024 Proposed Budget.  Discussion followed. 
 

E. Capital/Athletics/Technology Needs 
 

Mr. Edoff provided information on the capital, athletic and technology needs currently in the 
district.  Discussion followed. 
 

 
The Spring Board Workshop ended at  6.27 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
 

Sharon Ross, Secretary  
Board of Education 
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